23rd October 2014

Dear Parents/Carers

We have been able to secure free places at the 'Into Film' festival at Redditch Vue cinema throughout the week of 3rd November 2014.

Year 8 screenings commence at 11.00am which means that we will not be able to return to school in time for the children to have a school lunch.

Consequently, we are asking that children who would normally have a school lunch bring a packed lunch **on the day they are attending** the cinema. The date they are attending has already been shared with students and been stuck into their diaries.

If your child is currently in receipt of a free school meal, we will provide a packed lunch for them on their return to school that day.

If you have any questions or queries about this opportunity please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs E Willshaw

Head of English